
 

 

 
 
 
10 March 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Tonbridge Workshop and Pizza Evening – 21 March 2022 
 
On Monday 21 March, the Art department will be hosting a workshop and pizza evening. This 
will be a unique opportunity that will run from 4pm - 7pm to give students the opportunity to 
address the areas of development identified in their last mark sheet, and to use the materials 
and equipment in the Art department that they might not have access to at home. Their Art 
teacher will be available during the evening to offer advice and technical support. 
 
We have run similar sessions in the past and they were well attended and very popular. The 
students commented that they found the opportunity to complete work in a sustained amount 
of time, in a different environment with their peers, and with an opportunity for some social 
time very beneficial. The cost of attendance for this session is £10 and should be paid via 
ParentPay before the event. If you experience any difficulty accessing your ParentPay 
account, please contact Finance@wealdgs.org. Any student on the Pupil Premium register 
need not pay. In this case please contact JGladman@wealdgs.org to arrange a place on the 
session.  
 
Please ensure that arrangements are made for your child to travel home safely. We cannot 
guarantee any form of public transport at this time.  
 
If you would like to discuss this event further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms K Bennett 
Head of Art 
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